
The school board should discuss potential areas for the 2017-18 school 

year.  The top stakeholder ideas, sorted by exit outcome areas and the 

history and status of school board goals since 2012 are attached. 

 

The possible goal areas discussed by the school board last month are: 

I. “Expanding the knowledge base of parents and students about 

post secondary opportunities”.  High School Principal Sandy 

Logrono and Assistant Principal Mark Kolbinger will provide 

a presentation at the meeting to overview our current 

programming in this area. 

II. “Develop an age appropriate mental health delivery model in 

each school.”  This goal is recommended by the 

administration after consulting with the TRAK team and 

mental health professionals from CentraCare and Central 

Minnesota Mental Health.   

III. Grades 1-8, 10 and 11 will increase achievement by a positive 

Z Score in reading and math comparing the actual to expected 

growth as determined by testing in the Fall of 2016 for 

NWEA to the Spring of 2017 and Spring of 2016 to Spring of 

2017 for MCA. 

 
 


